
Project Summary Sheet: 

Hidden Island HOA NEMG 2016  
Street Sign Enhancement Project 

 
Background:  
The Hidden Island Neighborhood is 12 years old and is represented by a mandatory 
Homeowners’ Association. Hidden Island intends to enhance the neighborhood with five 
new Street Signage within the public right-of-way.  Hidden Island residents will feel a sense 
of pride and belonging to the City. 
 
Proposal: 
The scope of this project focuses on intersections to give the neighborhood a fresher and 
updated look. Intersections included are Eisenhower St. and Crystal, Eisenhower St. and 
Island Dr., Island Dr. and Starr Ct., Island Dr. and Crystal and Island Dr. and Island Ct.  
Oncor will paint the light poles.   
 
Budget/Materials/Labor:  
The total budget for this project is $22,692.26. Of this sum, the grant request from the 
Neighborhood Advisory Commission is $7,440.12. The Hidden Island Homeowners’ 
Association will contribute organization and labor to carry out this project. Neighbors have 
volunteered their time and skills as “sweat equity” by replacing playground equipment for 
the neighborhood park.  
 
Neighborhood Advisory Commission (NAC) Recommendations:  
On August 11, 2016, the NAC discussed the proposal and voted on a recommendation. The 

Hidden Island Homeowners Association proposal was approved for recommendation 

with a vote of 6 approvals and 2 abstentions. 
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